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Please stop this constant attack on the law abiding that work and pay taxes while 

giving free passes to criminals and non residents with no legal status! Go after the 

criminals and reinstate penalties for the ones that commit real crimes! These 

proposed bills will do nothing to the actual criminals set out to commit crimes but 

unjustly persecute the law abiding tax payers that pay your salary. I very strongly 

oppose any bills that aim to restrict law abiding persons of thier constitutionally given 

(oregon and federal) rights to keep and bear arms. You are supposed to protect our 

rights, not prevent or hinder our rights!  

Thank you for reading my opposing thoughts on these proposed bills 


